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Mushroom Permits Available Monday–Friday from Flathead National Forest 

 
Mushroom permits continue to be available for harvesting morel mushrooms on the 

Flathead National Forest.   Personal-use permits can be obtained free of charge from 

any Flathead National Forest Office, Monday through Friday, 8:00am – 4:30pm.  

Commercial permits are only available from the Tally Lake Ranger Station in Kalispell, 

650 Wolfpack Way.  Permits will not be issued on Saturday mornings, as 

previously provided.   

 

Anyone harvesting mushrooms on the Flathead National Forest is reminded that a 

permit is required.  If picking mushrooms for personal use, a FREE permit is required.  

 

If picking mushrooms for resale, a commercial permit is required.  Commercial 

harvesting is only allowed within the Brush Creek Wildland Fire area west of 

Whitefish.   

 

Mushroom permits obtained from the Flathead National Forest are only valid on the 

lands administered by the Flathead National Forest.  For information about harvesting 

mushrooms on lands other than the Flathead National Forest, please contact the 

respective National Forest or land management organization.   
 

For more information about harvesting mushrooms on the Flathead National Forest, 

please contact 758-5204 or visit www.fs.fed.us/r1/flathead.  
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